
5th November, 2014 

 

SSD-5145, Northern Coal Logistics Project 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am a Graduate Electrical Engineer at Myuna Colliery. I passionately support the Northern Coal 

Logistics Project, as it will future proof Centennial Coal’s mines located in the local area. 

 

The project will enable the continued employment for over 500 people who actively participate in the 

local community, both at a financial level by spending money at local shops and businesses and at a 

social level by participating in local sporting and community groups. 

 

Centennial Coal has a strong environmental focus and has a good track record at minimising 

environmental impacts in terms of water resources, the ecology of the area and to residents of the local 

community. 

 

Overall, if this project were not approved there would be a negative effect on the local and extended 

communities, both financially and socially. Thus, I believe the project should be approved. 

 

Regards, 

Matthew Trotter 

 

 


